Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
Amended Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

The State Board of Administration announces an amended Request for Qualifications (RFQu) to solicit competitive responses from individuals to offer meteorological consulting services for the Florida Commission on Hurricane Loss Projection Methodology (Commission). The amended RFQu can be found on the Commission website at www.sbafla.com/methodology. The revised deadline for submitting a complete response is 5:00 p.m. ET on April 29, 2022.
